Correspondence Between

Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter




November 15, 2016

Keith Zollman

Studio KZ

7127 E 6Th Ave
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

Re: 1-HE-2016
Lone Mountain Residence

Dear Keith Zoliman,
This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the November 14, 2016 City

Council meeting. The Resolution No. 10636 may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office or city website
@ https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/eServices/ClerkDocs/Default. aspx.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-2703.
Sincerely,
’ »
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Katie Posler \,
Associate Planner




